

HORSELL CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL. Everyone Matters - Everyone Learns

MEADWAY DRIVE, HORSELL, WOKING SURREY, GU21 4TA
TELEPHONE: 01483 761531
FACSIMILE: 01483 776210
EMAIL: office@horsell-junior.surrey.sch.uk
www.horsell-junior.surrey.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to introduce myself as the new Deputy Headteacher. My name is Vicky Brinicombe; I am very excited about my future here and am looking forward to meeting all the children when school reopens.

I have taught within Surrey for 14 years and my previous position was as Assistant Headteacher at a 5- form-entry junior school in Camberley.

I am originally from Yorkshire and now live with my husband and two children just outside Woking where we enjoy many walks around our village. Weekends are spent at several sports clubs and singing along to the latest Disney movie.

When I visited the school, I was instantly impressed with the great behaviour both in class and around the school site. The children demonstrated the school's values within lessons and in their ability to engage with a 'new' teacher.

I have heard many things about the great community spirit in the area. I look forward to developing the school's curriculum and building its ethos to ensure the children understand their own roles in the bigger picture.

Whilst this is a strange time to be starting at the school, I am positive that when the children return, the staff and curriculum will adapt to support the children to be able to reflect and value all that is positive in their worlds.

I look forward to meeting you all, and until then, please stay safe.

Regards,

Vicky Brinicombe











